
 

 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 1st May 2025 

Hi Everyone,  

I hope everyone is enjoying this beautiful sunshine! This weather is just gorgeous, it is so lovely to finally be 
able to enjoy some much needed warmer weather and sunshine! Please do remember to send your child 
into school with named hats, sunglasses, suncream and extra water on these warmer days so they can stay 
hydrated and protected from the mid day rays. It is so nice to see our children finally switching to their 
summer uniforms!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can I ask families to take just 5 minutes to complete our parent survey, so far we have only had 25 

responses, we really would value your feedback by clicking on the link below…                                                                                                                                                                                 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3Y7HT7N   

 

Safeguarding 

Dojo is a great communication tool in our school to share stories of what is happening in 
school and for families to be able to message staff, when I look through all of the 
stories- it really does reflect the vibrant, exciting, above and beyond curriculum our 
children receive at Crossflatts Primary School. Staff are available to send and answer 
messages during school hours which are 8.00am to 4pm Monday to Friday. In order to 

protect all staffs work life balance, any messages or emails received outside of these hours will be 
answered the next school working day. Our school office is open from 8.00am to 4.00pm and therefore we 
are able to answer telephone calls during these hours. After 4pm our school answer phone is switched on 
where parents are able to leave messages or please do email office@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk and these 
message will be answered the next working school day, therefore if the call is urgent please do ensure you 
contact school before the end of the working day.  

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3Y7HT7N
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Friends of Crossflatts  

Please come along to our meeting tomorrow morning - Friday 2nd May at 9am if you would like to join us 
in helping plan our next activities and events.  If you would like further information, then please email… 
friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk. 
 
 

Attendance 

Here are the last week of last half terms figures:  Whole school: 95.5% 

 

 

Don’t forget it is Bank holiday on Monday so we will see you all on Tuesday 

6th of May - hope the weather stays sunny for us all!  

  
                                                                                                                                                         

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

97% 92.8% 95.3% 99.2% 98.2% 96.5% 94.7% 91.9% 


